
Celebrating 100 Years of Catholic Education 1919-2019 

 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

28 March 2019 
www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:  Saturday  6:00pm 
       Sunday    9:00am, 10:30am & 5:30pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

Annunciation Prayer 
We celebrate the Annunciation of the Lord on March 25.  

Saint Mary was faithful to God’s call. 
 

Faithful God, you gave us Mary as an example of faith and trust in you. Help 
us to be like her in all things and follow you with all our hearts. May we say 

yes to your call in our lives as Mary did in hers.  
We join our prayers to her prayers that we may give glory to your name. Amen. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Sat 30 Mar 
School Fete! 
Fri 5 Apr 
Easter Raffle at Assembly 
End of Term 1 3.15pm 
Fri 19 Apr 
Good Friday 
Sun 21 Apr 
Easter Sunday 
Mon 22 Apr 
Easter Monday Public Holiday 
Tues 23 Apr 
Start of Term 2 at 8.45am 
Thurs 25 Apr 
ANZAC Day Public Holiday 
Wed 1 May 
Eucharist Parent Evening 
Fri 3 May 
8.45am P&F Meeting 
Wed 8 May 
Gr 4 Eucharist Reflection Day 
Thurs 16 May 
Open Day for 2020 Foundation 
Tours at 9.30am, 12.00pm, 
2.15pm 
Mon 10 June 
Queens’ B’day Public Holiday 
Tues 11 June 
Professional Learning Day for 
Staff (Berry St), No School for 
the children 
Wed 26 June 
Three Way Learning Conversa-
tions 3.30-5.55pm 
Thurs 27 June 
Three Way Learning Conversa-
tions 8.00am-3.30pm No School 
for the children 
SACRAMENTS 
Sun 26 May 
10.30am 4G Eucharist 
Sun 2 June 
10.30am 4H Eucharist 
Thurs 10 Oct 
Reconciliation time TBC 
Fri 15 Nov 
7.00 Confirmation 

“A new command I give you: Love one another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another. 
By this everyone will know that you are my disciples, if you love one another”   John 13:34-35 

Dear Parent, 
 
The countdown is on and there are only two days left to go before the Our Lady’s 
100 Year Fete is in full swing this Saturday. Please let all your family and friends 
know about this very special once in a hundred year event. This Fete is so much 
more than a fund raiser, it is also a community coming together to celebrate this 
wonderful school with lots of fun and exciting stalls, enjoying diverse performanc-
es by many local talents and sensational food to be tasted. No matter what the 
weather it will be a beautiful day filled with a great community spirit.  
We especially welcome parishioners and ex-students of Our Lady’s School to come 
back and join in the fun. I’m sure that no matter what age you are there will be 
something for you to enjoy. 
Parents can also volunteer to help out on the day of the Fete. Just go to the Mar-
shal Tent and the Fete Committee member on duty will 
direct you to where the help is most needed. Any time 
you give will be very much appreciated. 
 
Just a reminder that there will be no EFTPOS facilities at 
the Fete so please bring lots of change.  

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 
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Fourth Sunday of Lent 31st March 2019  

 

Michaela is a 21-year-old trainee at Purple House, a dialysis center in the Central Desert for people suffer-
ing from kidney disease. The Aboriginal-controlled service gives patients the opportunity to stay connect-
ed with their culture. They do this through traditional healing practices and income-generating activities, 

such as making bush balms and soaps. With the support of Caritas partners, 
Michaela is helping to build a social enterprise, a connection to culture and a new 
outlook for the chronically ill. 

 

Please donate to Project Compassion 2019 and help provide essential health care, 
employment and training for First Australians like Michaela.  

Lives change when we all give 100%. You can donate through Parish boxes and en-
velopes, and through your child’s classroom.  

Stations of the Cross – Journey with Jesus 

The most important season in the Catholic liturgical calendar, Easter, is central to our Christian faith. While 
we will soon recall the magnificence of Christ’s resurrection in our lives, we cannot forget the Passion that 
preceded this glory. 
To tune into the Passion of Christ, a journey that he embarked on willingly and knowingly, our students are 
involved in some creative and critical thinking about designing a Station of the Cross Installation. Including 
the Resurrection, these will highlight both the traditional and re-contextualised version for the school com-
munity to encounter and make meaning from, on the grounds of Our Lady’s School.  
Our Lady’s School invites you to come along on this Journey with Jesus from Monday 1st April.  Fifteen instal-
lations will be displayed throughout the week to engage with – 8.30 – 9.00 and 2.30 – 3.00, excluding 
Wednesday afternoon.  Alternatively, you may like to take The Walk with your child’s class.  
Please join us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~ You Are Invited ~ 

What: Stations of the Cross Installations, traditional and re-conceptualised 

Where: 15 locations around the school.  

When: Week 10, last week of school 

Time: Check your child’s See Saw for more information. 
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EXTEND UPDATE. 

 
The Extend Superstar is… 
Filip… for engaging in daily experiences in a positive manner and always using his listening skills during group 

time Well Done! ⭐  
 
What’s Been Happening? 
Our family open night was a success, not one slice of cake left!  
Families and children enjoyed our beautifully decorated cakes and some even stayed back for a game of ta-
ble tennis. The children have had a great time decorating and creating cakes during our term one enrich-
ment program.  
We really appreciate families taking the time out to join us and see what we do here at extend after school 
care.  
We look forward to another week of fun games, crafts, cooking, sports and new experiences.  
 
Enrol and book now: extend.com.au 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Science & Space Yoga Cooking Water painting Sports carnival 

ANZAC DAY BADGES 

The Sunshine RSL has the following items available for purchase from the Office for  

ANZAC Day, Thursday 25 April 2019. 

$1 

FOUNDATION 2020 SIBLING ENROLMENTS 

 

Reminder to all families to return their completed 2020 Foundation 

Enrolment Application Form and bring it back to the Office with 

the documentation required (copies can be made in the Office if 

needed) to make your appointment time for you and your child to 

meet Ms Bertani next term! 
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COOK BOOK LAUNCH! 
 

We are pleased to announce the Our Lady’s Centenary Cookbook 
will be launched, hot-off-the-press this Saturday, at the School 
Fete! 

 

The book is a collection of 30 treasured family recipes including 
quick and easy main meals, snacks, sides, sweets and lunch-box 
fillers. All the contributors are members of the school community, 
including teachers, staff and families - and there is a wonderful international flavour to many of the dishes. 

 

Printed in full-colour with a protective cover and hard pages (like recipe cards), the spring-bound book also 
comes with a ‘stand-up’ back so you can prop it up while baking.  

 

It features ten main meals - including a top curry recipe from Mr Buttigieg’s chef days, ten sweets - including 
the Brown family’s legendary ‘white choc and raspberry cheesecake slice’ and ten soups, sides and snacks - 
including healthy options such as a kid-friendly lentil soup by the McNaughton family. 

 

Compiled in celebration of the Our Lady’s Centenary we have also included fun historical facts about the 
School and Parish. 

 

To secure your cookbook – please head down to our stall early as we 
have a limited amount of copies for sale at $15 each (cash only). 

 

Please note -  if this allocation is exhausted or if you wish to purchase via QKR you will be able to do so after 
the Fete, when we will organise a second print run to order.   
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